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Literacy

Personal, Social and
Emotional Development

 Understanding the
World

FS2 Field Mice Class

We have been learning all about how we
change over time and created a time line

of our life. We discussed healthy food
options to enable us to stay healthy as we
grow. We have also been discussing how

we will all be in a new class in the next
academic year and talked about our hopes

and worries as a class. We met with our
new teacher and enjoyed spending some

time with her.
.

This half term we 
have been learning about

lifecycles. We explored
butterflies and frogs. We also

learnt lots of facts  about
bees such as not all bees

make honey and that bees
have 5 eyes. We enjoyed

putting on a special suit that
protects us from the bees

and tasted some honey that
the bees produced. 

We  looked at maps then
read the story ‘We All Went
On Safari’ then explored a

wide range of African
animals and their

environment.

 Maths

In Drawing Club we used our
knowledge of characters and settings

and our imaginations to create our
own stories based on the stories we

read this term. Elmer and The Rainbow
Fish were our favorites. We also

enjoyed our daily phonics sessions
learning our set and set sounds.

Expressive Arts and
Design

We have linked our
creative work to the books
that we have enjoyed this

half term. We have
created animals print art

work and used our
musical instruments to
play African music. The

children made their own
binoculars so that they

could go on a safari and
they enjoyed creating

their own rainbow fish with
beautiful colourful scales. 

In Maths we have continued
to develop our

understanding of doubling
facts and also which

numbers go together to
make 10. We explored odds

and even numbers and
enjoyed playing games to

help us with our addition and
subtraction skills. We also

loved using the Rekenreks  as
a learning tool. 


